
Parent Notification Requirement Related to Teacher Qualifications 

It is required by federal law that you are given access to information regarding the 

qualifications of teachers within the Granton Area School District.  You might have 

questions such as: 

• Is my child’s teacher licensed to teach the grades of subjects he/she teaches? 

• Has the state waived any requirements for my child’s teacher? 

• What was the college major of my child’s teacher? 

• What degree(s) does my child’s teacher hold? 

• Are there instructional aides working with my child?  If so, what are their 

qualifications? 

In Wisconsin, all teachers are required to have at least a bachelor’s degree.  If you are 

interested in seeing the state qualifications for your child’s teacher, you may contact the 

school or check the Wisconsin Department of Public Instruction’s website at: 

www.dpi.state.wi.us/dpi/dlsis/tel/lisearch.html. 


